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D.R. n.  228  

 

THE RECTOR  

 

HAVING REGARD to Rector Decree n. 139 dated February 19th 2021 concerning the "Call for the 

recruitment of n.11 Visiting Professors 2021/2022";  

HAVING REGARD the submission deadline for application is 21st March 2021, as stated by art. 4 of 

the aforementioned Call; 

WHEREAS it is desirable to postpone the deadline for application in order to allow a 

greater participation in that Call; 

  

DECREES  

ART. 1 

The deadline to submit applications for "Call for the recruitment of n.11 Visiting Professors 

2021/2022" is extended from March 21st 2021 to April 18th 2021. 

ART.2 

In consequence, art. 4 of “Call for the recruitment of n.11 Visiting Professors 2021/2022”, issued with 

Rector Decree n. 139 of February 19th 2021, changes as follows: 

Art. 4 – Submission of application  

Applications must be submitted using the attached form (annex 1-Application Form) and sent 

exclusively by e-mail to the address rosilda.sammarco@poliba.it  up to April 18th 2021.  The 

candidates will receive an e-mail confirmation as receipt of application. Candidates must attach to the 

application the following documents (the lack of them will cause the exclusion from the selection): 1. 

Curriculum vitae (max. 6000 characters including spaces), including the 10 most important 

publications. 2. A letter of invitation on letterhead signed by a Professor of Politecnico di Bari. 3. The 

proposal concerning the teaching and scientific activities agreed with the contact person of Politecnico 

di Bari. 

The above documents as well as the application form must be sent together and it will not be allowed 

to send attachments later by e-mail. The Research and International Relations Office will verify the 

correctness and completeness of the documentation submitted and will exclude from the selection 

candidates who do not comply with the criteria required in this call.  The Research and International 

Relations Office reserves the right to request, at any time, the submission of additional documentation 

as may be necessary in the course of the selection. Further information about the application may be 

requested by email to: rosilda.sammarco@poliba.it. 
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ART.3  

This decree will be published on the website of the Politecnico di Bari www.poliba.it (Official notice 

board – Albo ufficiale of Politecnico di Bari as well as website). This publication shall be deemed to 

constitute notification.  

Bari, 19/03/2021                 

The Rector 
Prof. Francesco Cupertino       
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